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' epublic of the Philippines
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Office of the City Mayor
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Union o f New Leaders and Advocates for Development

August 9, 2010

Dr. Corazon C. Rubio ‘ | -
Officer-in-charge, Division of City Schoolis - w@m : 45
Quezon City s e A
Dear Madam:

Greetings of a blessed day! | e Vo)

The Union of New Leaders and Adv ocates for Development (UNLAD) 1s an association of high school
valedictorians, salutatoriens, and sar gguniang kabataan officials who are currently scholars under the
Scholarship and Youth Dx welopment Program of the Office of the City Mayor, Quezon City.

In partnership with the NSA-2H1 ( ‘las3 of the Polytechnic University of the Philippines College of

Accountancy, the organization is * Hlamaing to conduct a seminar about climate change with the theme:
“REDUCTION OF CARBON F()O1P » of which the participants are Quezon City government
scholars, high school student co ncil vice presidents, and science and technology club president. The
speaker is a professor from the T olytechnic University of the Philippines, a former director of Climate
Change Commission.

The seminar is scheduled on Aug ust 2¢, Saturday, 12-5pm at Bulwagang Amoranto, 3™ Floor, Office of the
City Mayor, Quezon City Hall. In line: with this, we would like to seek recommendation for high school
principals to send their high school student council vice presidents, and science and technology club
presidents. . e ‘

Y our positive resﬁonse with re gards 1) this matter will be highly appreciated.

Thank you very much.

~ Sincerely yours,




